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Transport for NSW is carrying out 
essential road maintenance work 
in Oberon.  

What work are we doing?  
The work will include asphalting to repair 
damaged road surface on Oberon Street. 

When we’ll be working 
Work will be carried out on Oberon Street 
between Dudley Street and Earl Street.  

We have included a map to show the work area. 

We will be working between 7am and 5pm from 
Wednesday 26 June and expect to complete the 
work in three days, weather permitting.  

We will let you know in advance if we need to do 
any work outside these times.  

What will this mean for you? 
There will be temporary restrictions to vehicle 
and pedestrian access to properties within the 
work area on Oberon Street for around two hours 
while the work is carried out.  

Please ensure vehicles are parked off-street 
prior to the commencement of work at 7am each 
day, for the duration of works.  

Please contact us if you have any specific 
requirements that need to be met during this 
time. 

Managing our impacts 
The work will involve the use of machinery which 
generates some noise. We will make every effort 
to minimise noise by turning off machinery and 
vehicles when not in use. 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to 
ensure the work zone is safe. 

Single lane closures and a 40 km/h speed limit in 
place during work hours which may affect travel 
times.   

Motorists should allow up to five minutes extra 
travel time.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signs.  

Changed traffic conditions on Oberon 
Street in Oberon from Wednesday 26 
June 

June 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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 Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499  
 
Email us at  
western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
 
Visit the online portal go to  
nswroads.work/westregion 
 
Write to us at PO Box 336      
Parkes NSW 2879 
 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or  
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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Location of works in Oberon  
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